
Dearly beloved,

the Church of Teramo-Atri greets you with

great joy and cordiality and joins in the

tourist operators' feelings of gratitude.

Thank you for choosing our land as the place

for your time of rest!

All the Church communities present in the

tourist areas welcome you and wish to share

with you moments of prayer and fraternity.

Rest is fruitful when it fosters the growth of

our personalities, which are always called to

new challenges ahead of us.

I would like to address a special greeting to

young people.

Dear young people, 

do not waste the time of rest!

Rest in order to start again!

But restarting will be possible if the desire

not to escape grows in each of us.

Escapism is the most attractive but also the

most dangerous proposition. I am confident

that you will plan your days wisely and

prudently.

I invite everyone to take part in the

initiatives of our church communities both

at the seaside and in the mountains.  

LETTER TO TOURISTS

SOME APPOINTMENTS:

Sunday 4 August
11:30 AM

Feast of Our Lady of Gran Sasso
Holy Mass at the summit 

(end of cableway from Prati di Tivo)

Friday 9 August 
9:00 PM

Torchlight procession for peace
Sanctuary Madonna della Tibia

Crognaleto

Sunday 11 August
7:00 PM

Feast of Our Lady of Portosalvo
Holy Mass in the forecourt of the

port of Giulianova

Wednesday 14 August
6:30 PM

Opening of the Holy Door
Co-cathedral of Atri
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The Holy Masses will be held in Italian


